
 

  

  

English: 
This term we will be using a piece  

of visual literacy (a short film) 

 called “Taking Flight”. The story of a  

young boy who with his Grandad go  

on an adventure. 

We will use this as the stimulus for writing for a 

range of purposes such as writing our own versions 

of the story and a diary entry all about their 

journey. The children will be encouraged to make 

their writing interesting by using adjectives, 

powerful vocabulary and by beginning their 

sentences in different ways. 

In the second half of the term, we will start to read 

George’s Marvellous Medicine which the children will 

be bringing home over the summer to continue 

reading ready for discussion in September with 

their new teacher.. 

Creative Curriculum: 
Our new topics are called ‘Movers and Shakers’ and 

“Coastline”.  

During the topic ‘Movers and Shakers’, we will be 

learning about historically important people who have 

had a major impact on the world. They will learn to 

use timelines, stories, and historical sources to find 

out about the people featured.  

Whilst studying “Coastline” we will be looking at the 

physical and human features of coastal regions in the 

UK. 

Maths: 
This term we will be focusing on: 

• Length and height 

• Position and direction 

• Time 

• Mass, capacity and temperature 

 

We will also be consolidating the 4 operations, 

addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. 

R.E and PHSE: 
In RE, we will be learning about different Holy Places: 

Temples, Gurdwaras, Churches and Mosques. 

 
In PHSE, we will be learning about different 

relationships, i.e family, friends and people who help 

us. 

Computing: 

We will be completing work using digital film 

making software. 
 

Science:                                      
Our topic this term will be ”Plants”. 

We will be learning about how seeds and bulbs grow 

into mature plants, as well as finding out what plants 

need to grow and to stay healthy. 
British Values: 
The children will be learning more about mutual 

respect. 

PE: 
During Summer term, our PE topic will be about 

running, jumping and throwing. 

 

P.E takes place on Thursdays and Fridays.  Please 

make sure your child wears approraite PE uniform as 

set out in our policy on these days.  Thank you. 

Dates for your diary: 
Children back to school - 25th April 2022 

Bank Holiday - Monday 2nd May 2022 

Polling day - school closed Thursday 5th May 2022 

Non-uniform day - £1 Friday 20th May 2022 

Red, White and Blue day / Jubilee Family Picnic - Friday 26th 

May 2022 

INSET DAY – Friday 27th May 2022 

Year 2 SATS will take place during May 

Race for Life - Friday 10th June 2022 

Y2 Curriculum morning - Tuesday 28th June 9.15 - 10.30 

Term Ends - 21st July 22 at 1pm 

  


